[bookmark: _GoBack]Please could blue homework jotters and reading books be brought into school on Monday.  Next weeks homework will be uploaded to the website and handed out to the class on Tuesday 16nd November. On Mondays to Thursdays we will use their reading books/ yellow reading records in class if these could please come into school with the children on these days. 
Many thanks for all your support,
Mrs Lynne Lynch



We really enjoyed watching our buddies in the P7 remembrance assembly. We made our own poppies out of tissue paper and were very respectful during the minutes silence.
We discussed COP26 and thought of different ways we can look after our planet. We created some excellent posters to explain our key messages.
Maths and Numeracy
· This week we have been revisiting number lines to help us with addition.
· We used our doubling skills to work out near double addition sums. For e.g. 2+3= 3+4= 5+6=

Literacy
· This week we have been looking at the sound ‘ff’ and created an impressive word bank.
· We finished ‘The Owl who was afraid of the dark.’ and created a story describing where Plop might go on his next adventure.
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